
Ron and Lori Luke and the Garretson Food Center have always been 
willing to step forward to donate time and services to the school district 
and community.  In addition to the grocery store and catering services, 

GFC works hard to employ Garretson students, provide free products for 
several Garretson School activities throughout the year including the 

annual hot dog feed after the Powder Puff football game.  Lori has 
organized and instructed the “Good News Club” for several years.  

Thanks Ron, Lori and GFC for all you do for our school and community


